
 

15th January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Park Federation Trust Celebrates All Four Slough Academies in the Top Ten 
 
The Park Federation Trust is celebrating an exceptional achievement, as all four of its Slough 
schools have ranked among the top ten best-performing primary schools in Slough. 
 
The latest performance data for the 2023-24 academic year highlights that each school 
significantly surpassed the national average, where 61% of children in England met the 
expected standard in reading, writing, and maths. 
 
James Elliman Academy claimed second place with an impressive 87% of pupils meeting the 
expected standard. Montem Academy followed in fifth place at 80%, with Western House 
Academy in sixth at 79%. Rounding out the Trust's success, The Godolphin Junior Academy 
secured the tenth spot with 76%. 
 
Dr. Martin Young, CEO of the Park Federation Trust, stated, “We are incredibly proud of the 
achievements of our staff team, pupils and families. These rankings are a testament to the 
dedication, ambition and hard work of everyone in our school communities. We remain 
focused on ensuring that every child has the opportunity to reach their full potential, and we 
greatly appreciate the continued support of the families we serve.” 
 
The Park Federation Trust would like to thank all our families, carers and staff for their 
continued support in helping us achieve this outstanding success. Together, we will continue 
to provide an environment where every child can thrive. We look forward to further successes 
in the future. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

                                                                                      
    Mrs T Johal                                                                                                          
    Principal – James Elliman Academy                 Ms. A. Probert - TPFT Chief Education Officer 
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